MINUTES
School of Education Meeting
September 28, 2011

Meeting commenced at 12:00 PM

In attendance: Professor Elaine Schaeffer, Professor Mary Robertson, Dr. Regina
Miller, Professor Joyce Rollins, Dr. William Dwyer, Dr. Cathleen Doheny, Dr. Anne
Angstrom (via Polycom) and Barbara Miley.

V.

Professor Rollins opened the meeting with an activity where everyone in
attendance shared their music preferences.

Professor Rollins stated that we need to be consistent with our Service Learning.
The variety of experiences should bring the students’ learning around full circle.
Faculty steward should be conducting two one hour meetings with the students
(one at the beginning of the semester and one at the end of the semester).
Information and forms are available on the website.

Professor Rollins stated that the following unit goals will be taking place between
now and April: full-time and adjunct faculty will be better trained in the technology
that they use, we will be working with community agencies for service learning
opportunities, and our students will mentor First Year Experience students that
indicate Education as a possible major. It was suggested that the training for
mentoring be incorporated into Classroom Management. We also need to think
about ideas for ways we can teach our students to be goo mentors

Professor Rollins thanked everyone for their positive attitudes and asked that
they be continued.

The meeting concluded at 1:00 PM.

Minutes submitted by Barbara Miley



